

CITY OF MADISON

City Clerk
Director of Finance and Administration

1004 Madison Avenue ♦ Post Office Box 40 ♦ Madison, Mississippi 39130-0040 ♦ (601) 856-7116 ♦ Fax (601) 856-8786



February 6, 2013

Mayor

Mary Hawkins Butler

CITY CLERK/DIRECTOR Susan B. Crandall

BOARD OF ALDERMEN

At Large John Howland

WARD I

Tawanna Tatum

WARD II

Patricia H. Peeler

Ward III Ken Jacobs

Ward IV

Steve Hickok

WARD V Michael L. Hudgins

Ward VI Guv Bowering



Mr. David Overby, County Administrator Madison County Post Office Drawer 1626 Canton, Mississippi 39046

Dear David:

Please accept this letter as a request for the City of Madison to utilize the County's Electronic Voting System for the 2013 municipal elections. The primary election is May 7, 2013 and the general election is June 4, 2013. In the event there is a runoff, that date is May 21, 2013.

In addition we would like to request eight (8) ballot boxes and eight (8) supply boxes.

In the past, the County's Street Department delivered the voting booths to the voting locations, and the ballot and supply boxes to City Hall. We would like to request this service for this year's election as well.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Regards,

Susan B. Crandall, City Clerk

Susan & Crandal

Director of Finance & Administration